
April 17, 2023

Customer Advisory: Los Angeles Terminal Update

Dear Valued Customers,

To ensure the timeliest cargo availability possible, the vessel YM Target 0011E will be shifted from
Trapac Container Terminal (Trapac) to West Basin Container Terminal (WBCT).

Service
Loop Vessel Name Voy# Original Plan Updated(4/17)

PS3
ONE
CONTRIBUTION 0052E/W

ATB4/12, ETD 4/20
TRAPAC Trapac ETD 4/27(Delay)

PS6 YM TARGET 0011E/W ETB 4/18 TRAPAC
Import discharging at WBCT ETB 4/18
Export Loading at TRAPAC ETB4/23

PS7 ONE GRUS 0020E/W ETB 5/9 TRAPAC To be updated

Please Note: YM TARGET, Import cargo will be discharged at WBCT instead of TRAPAC.

Due to the change in discharge, Customs Filings will need to be updated to reflect the correct
destination terminal.

As the situation remains fluid, we’ll continue to monitor and will send further notification as necessary.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE!

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

For the avoidance of doubt, this Customer Advisory has been provided without prejudice and for informational
purposes only, non-conclusive, and subject to change.


